
 

 

      

 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS  

 

CLAFIRICATION ON THE PUBLISHED RFP 

05/2021 

 

Kindly note that GPAA is aware of formulas error in 

the pricing schedules. Bidders are advised to 

complete the documents as is and formulas will be 

addressed during the evaluation processes. 

 

GENERAL ENQUIRIES MUST BE DIRECTED TO 

William.Ramoroka@gpaa.gov.za 

 

 


